
Rātu 30 o Here-turi-kōkā 2022 - Tuesday 30th August 2022
Tēnā koutou, Kia orana, Malo ni, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Ia

orana, Kumusta and Greetings!

Staff Only Day
Just another reminder that there is no school for our Rongomaites next Monday 19th
September.  School will be closed for our Staff Only Day.  Please keep your tamariki at
home; however, Sathya Sai preschool will remain open for instruction.  Please accept our
apologies for the inconvenience.

Malo Aupito
A massive thank you to all of our wonderful families who made a great effort to send their
tamariki to school in cultural attire and also for contributing to our feast last Friday, to
celebrate Tongan Language Week.  It was wonderful to have so many of you join us for our
Recyclable Tongan Costume Runway competition andalso join us for lunch.

Board Election
Just a reminder to submit your votes for the Rongomai Board by 12pm noon, 7th September.
You can vote for up to 5 candidates.  Here is the list of candidates:

ANDREW-FARIU, Memory
FAUMUINA, Merry
IOSUA, Lieni
NGARI, Matirini
TALIMALO-STANLEY, Christina
TOPIA, Sheryl
TUSINI-REX, Karl

Kia manuia,
Whaea Paeariki Johnson


